From: Kim Opager

To: Statements

Subject: rate hike

Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 3:00:32 PM

To whom it may concern, I cannot believe how much you are looking at raising the rates too. |
am on disability and my EPP rate plan is $184 a month. That is hard to meet sometimes. |
always have though by the grace of God. Why are you asking for this increase? If it's for
cleaning up coal ash, that's a cost of doing business that you should handle not your clients we
didn't make the mess. Register me as someone who is against this increase! Most sincerely,
Kim Opager, 21 Unaka Avenue, Asheville, NC.
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